
 
W 2nd Street-Road Closure Notice 

All, 

 

Beginning Monday, August 3rd, Cunningham Construction will close the remainder of West 2nd St 
from Main St to Washington St.  This street will be closed for approximately 12 weeks to complete all 
of the required work including sidewalks, weather pending. Sidewalks will remain open on both sides 
of the street.  

At this time, vehicle access to the southern alley entrance along West 3rd St will be completed 
allowing for access to the public parking and US Bank. 

West 3rd Street may be fully open to traffic, instead of the half block closure as seen in the above 
map, weather pending. For safety’s sake, please stay away from the construction area. Heavy 
equipment will be moving back on forth within the closure area. 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin Claypool, Civil Engineer II, PhD, EI 
City of Cedar Falls 
220 Clay Street 
Phone: (319) 243-2704 
E-mail: benjamin.claypool@cedarfalls.com  
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